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Consultation launched on new Summer Programme
Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to share we are exploring the launch of a pioneering summer programme hosted at Townley,
which would be open to students currently in Years 7 to 10 with Years 11 to 13 taking part as Peer-Mentors.

The Townley Bright Futures Summer Programme aims to equip young people to be leaders in their lives and
society, creating a brighter future for all.

Designed by award-winning youth training organisation Future Foundations with Townley's active support,
there would be a mix of onsite workshops and activities themed by stream, off-site trips, and guest speakers.

We are considering running 2-3 weeks with 3-4 course streams as follows:

e Future of Food - Students will explore the significance of food in our lives, covering its impact on people
and planet. Students will visit food markets, learn about nutrition science, engage in cooking diverse
cuisines, and develop their own ideas for sustainable future food.

e Social Leadership - Focused on the Sustainable Development Goals, this stream empowers students to
lead themselves and others. Through learning about leadership and social action, students will be
inspired to design and implement their own social action project.

e Voices for Change - Designed to equip students to express their passions and advocate for social issues
through spoken word and theatre.

e Al for Social Good - Students will delve into the world of artificial intelligence and its potential to solve
global challenges.

We invite you to register interest and share your feedback on our plans to help us create a transformational
summer programme for your child.

Please complete the Expression of Interest at the following link by 14/04/2024:
https://bit.ly/townleybrightfuturessurvey

Following the deadline, we will review the feedback with Future Foundations and confirm if we have enough
interest to launch this programme. At this stage, we will provide further information on confirmed course
streams, activities, trips, fees and how to book.

We envisage the programme fees will be between £175 and £250 per week depending on options selected,
trips and level of interest.

If you have any questions or feedback on our plans, please express interest and let us know by completing
the online survey.

We are eager to offer our students this exceptional opportunity to grow, learn, and prepare for the future in
an engaging and supportive environment and look forward to receiving your feedback.
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